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Greetings, 

Welcome to the 2024-2025 school year! I am excited to work with you and your 

scholar this school year. This new school year will be filled with many exciting 

things. I look forward to collaborating with you to ensure our scholars’ success. Be 

sure to keep your eyes open for the calendars, announcements, and postings 

throughout the school year. 

I have dedicated 26 years to the field of education. My journey has been marked by 

passion, commitment, and a relentless pursuit of excellence. I have had the privilege 

of working in multiple capacities in the field of education such as a Parent Liaison, 

Preschool Teacher, Elementary teacher, Reading and Instructional Coach, ESE 

teacher, Adjunct Professor, Assistant Principal, and Principal. I have worked with 3 

different school districts in Indiana, Ohio, and Florida. 

We will continue to focus on the three main areas of student engagement, academic 

achievement, and positive working relationships. I encourage all parents to be 

involved with the school, complete your PAVE hours, and join the Bulldogs in 

Action; we need you! Our goal is to provide excellent communication. Some tools we 

will utilize to communicate with you are Class Dojo, the school website, email, and 

our official Facebook page. Our desire is for your scholar to achieve at their highest 

level in every area. 

Sincerely, 

Mrs. Pamela Barr, M.Ed. 

Principal 

BridgePrep Academy of Riverview 

Tel:813-405-1770 

email: pbarr@bridgeprepriverview.com 
 

 

 

 

 


